Dear Senator Manning,

Please support the above bill.

Catchline/Summary:  Directs Department of Education to prepare and make

available statement that discloses potential health risks of wireless network technology and requires
public and private schools to distribute statement to employees, students and parents or guardians of
students.

We need to totally get wireless out of schools. It is too dangerous for the young brains being formed.

Thank you,

Victor



